
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Premier Gordon Campbell and Members of the Executive Council 
PO Box 9041 
Station Provincial Government 
Victoria, BC    V8W 9E1 
 
Dear Premier Campbell and Honourable Cabinet members: 
 
Re:  Community-based recreation planning process for the Rossland Range 
 
I would like to express my support for a community-based, multi-stakeholder planning 
process to manage recreational use in the Rossland Range. 
 
I believe it is important to the quality of life in our communities, and to the viability of 
our communities as tourism destinations, to have a clear, comprehensive, and effective 
plan for our wilderness “backyard.” 
 
Many businesses in our communities depend, either directly or indirectly, on the natural 
and recreational values available in the Rossland Range.  A number of these values are 
easily disrupted, and need to be considered before recreational use becomes more intense.  
 
I would like to see a planning process undertaken soon, while the Rossland Range has the 
potential for a “win-win” plan. 
 
I therefore ask you to give direction to the appropriate Ministries to initiate a community-
based, multi-stakeholder process to plan for recreational use in the Rossland Range. 
 
Thank you for your attention. 
 
Yours truly, 
 
 
________________ 


